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Atara Biotherapeutics, Inc. 

Notice Regarding a Data Security Incident 

 

The privacy and security of the personal information we maintain is of the utmost importance to 

Atara Biotherapeutics, Inc. (“Atara”). On or about November 2, 2023, Atara experienced 

unauthorized access to our network. 

 

Upon learning of this issue, Atara immediately commenced a prompt and thorough investigation. 

As part of our investigation, we have been working closely with external cybersecurity 

professionals experienced in handling these types of incidents. 

 

After an extensive forensic investigation and 
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¶ Review your “explanation of benefits” statement that you receive from your health insurance 

company. Follow up with your insurance company or the care provider for any items you do not 

recognize. If necessary, contact the care provider on the explanation of benefits statement and ask 

for copies of medical records from the date of the potential disclosure to current date. 

¶ Ask your insurance company for a current year-to-date report of all services paid for you as a 

beneficiary. Follow up with your insurance company or care provider for any items you do not 

recognize. 

 

5. Additional Helpful Resources. 

 

Even if you do not find any suspicious activity on your initial credit reports, the Federal Trade Commission 

(FTC) recommends that you check your credit reports periodically. Checking your credit report periodically 

can help you spot problems and address them quickly. 

 

If you find suspicious activity on your credit reports or have reason to believe your information is being 

misused, call your local law enforcement agency and file a police report. Be sure to obtain a copy of the 

police report, as many creditors will want the information it contains to absolve you of the fraudulent debts. 

You may also file a complaint with the FTC by contacting them on the web at www.ftc.gov/idtheft, by 

phone at 1-877-IDTHEFT (1-877-438-4338), or by mail at Federal Trade Commission, Consumer Response 

Center, 600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20580. Your complaint will be added to the FTC’s 

Identity Theft Data Clearinghouse, where it will be accessible to law enforcement for their investigations. 

In addition, you may obtain information from the FTC about fraud alerts and security freezes. 

 

If your personal information has been used to file a false tax return, to open an account or to attempt to 

open an account in your name or to commit fraud or other crimes against you, you may file a police report 

in the City in which you currently reside. 

 

New York Residents: You may obtain information about preventing identity theft from the New York 

Attorney General’s Office: Office of the Attorney General, The Capitol, Albany, NY 12224-0341; 

https://ag.ny.gov/consumer-frauds-bureau/identity-theft; Telephone: 800-771-7755. 

 

North Carolina Residents: 


